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Roberta DiMezza

From: At My Wits End <atmywitsend6@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 17, 2024 10:57 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Cc: Rep. Craven, Robert E.
Subject: HB 7368

To whom it may concern, 
 
I am a lifelong Rhode Island resident who has made a home in Providence for over a decade to write you in support of 
HB 7368.  
 
It is within the last few years that I have lived in a neighborhood where the noise pollution is unbearable, with little to 
no consequence for the guilty parties. My house shakes from music being played at a completely unreasonable volume 
at all hours, and when approaching these people, I am met with a spectrum from indifference to hostility. 
 
Our neighborhood is home to families with infants and the elderly and the complete lack of disregard for other people’s 
quality of life is frankly shocking. My mental health has had a directly negative impact by the unregulated noise pollution 
in my neighborhood but have no means to move, so this bill offers a long awaited solution for the people like me who 
can no longer stand the noise. 
 
Thank you in advance, for your consideration. 
 
Signed, 
An anonymous citizen at their wits end 


